
WED., JUNE 19, 7:00 P.M. 

DOCTRINE OF 
DISCOVERY: 

STOLEN LANDS,  
STRONG HEARTS 

 

DOCTRINE OF DISCOVERY is a film about a devastating 

decision, made over 500 years ago, which continues to 

profoundly impact Indigenous and Settler people worldwide. In 

Pope Alexander VI ruled that the lands being discovered by 

European explorers at the time were “empty” and its millions of 

Indigenous inhabitants were “non-human”.  

______________________________ 

Master of Ceremonies will be The Venerable Valerie Kerr, 

Archdeacon for Truth, Reconciliation and Indigenous Ministry 

with special guest, The Right Rev. Mark MacDonald, the first 

National Indigenous Anglican Bishop. 

 

 

 

BISHOP 
SUSAN 
BELL 

INVITES 
YOU… 

 

to attend a special 

diocesan showing of 

Doctrine of Discovery: 

Stolen Lands, Strong 

Hearts, produced by the 

Anglican Church of 

Canada.  

This film screening is open to 

anyone who is seeking a way 

to move on the 94 Calls to 

Action from Canada’s Truth 

and Reconciliation 

Commission.    

For more information contact 

Deirdre Pike at                 

905-527-1316, ext. 470, or 

deirdre.pike@niagaraanglican.ca. 

Register at Doctrine of 

Discovery Free Tickets 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHERE? JOIN US AT 

CATHEDRAL PLACE 
252 James Street North 

WEDNESDAY, 
JUNE 19, 7 P.M. 

  

Register at Doctrine of 
Discovery Free Tickets 

 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/doctrine-of-discovery-stolen-lands-strong-hearts-tickets-61588207988
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